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To the Senate Judiciary Committee,

I'm writing in support of SB 797 and encouraging you to vote YES on this bill. 

The bill will close loopholes in our gun laws that enable criminals to skirt background checks;
it will prevent individuals convicted of stalking and domestic violence from having guns
(something that may have prevented the tragic deaths this week in San Bernardino,
California); it will also require state officials to alert law enforcement when an individual
prohibited from purchasing a gun attempts to do so illegally and fails a background check.

None of these provisions have any negative impact on honest, lawful gun owners or those who
wish to purchase a gun legally and are able to do so.

Please do the right thing for Oregonians - please vote YES on SB 797.

Thanks,

Murray Cizon
Portland, 97202

mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

